

"Believe in yourself...Learn together...Persevere...Succeed"

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D P Webb

Associate Headteacher: Mrs V E Ballantyne Associate Headteacher: Mrs A C Knight

Newsletter Week Ending 13 July 2018

END OF TERM PARTIES

It's party time! Please check the dates below for your child's class party:

Foundation Stage (Nursery & Reception) – Tuesday 17 July 2018

Foundation stage will be having a teddy bears picnic, so we would like to ask parents to provide their child with a <u>small</u> packed lunch including a drink. We would ask that no sweets or nuts are brought in to school. Children do not have to wear uniform on this day but no heels or open toed sandals as these are unsafe when playing outside. The children can also bring in their favourite teddy bear. All bears and lunch boxes need to have the children's names on. If children have a packed lunch at school, this lunch is in addition to what they usually bring.

Year 1 – Monday 16 July 2018

Year 2 - Monday 16 July 2018

Year 3 - Monday 16 July 2018

Year 4 - Tuesday 17 July 2018

Year 5 – 5H and 5M Monday 16 July 2018 and 5L Thursday 19 July 2018

Year 6 - Thursday 19 July 2018

Children in Years 1-6 will need to wear uniform in the morning and can change into their party clothes for the afternoon. Please make sure they bring their party clothes with them in when they come in as we are unable to accept clothes in the office during the morning. Please bring in a small amount of food to share, and no nuts please!





Show time is nearly here, and we hope you have your tickets to come and watch our performance! You will need to buy a ticket in advance, allocation is two per child at £1 each. Please pay by Parentpay or cash. No young children please, doors shut at 6pm, strictly no admittance after.

We would ask parents to bring the children back to school at **5.30pm** so we can get ready for the performance.

ATTENDANCE

Our last day of term is Friday 20th July closing at 3.30pm, and school reopens on Wednesday 5th September.

Your children are expected to attend school every day next week and return when we reopen on Wednesday 5 September. If your child is absent before or after a school holiday we must see evidence for the absence. This may be medical evidence if your child is unwell, or evidence of flight delays or circumstances beyond your control. We cannot authorise any absences before or after a holiday without this evidence and you risk being issued with a penalty notice.

BIKES/SCOOTERS IN THE PLAYGROUND

If your child rides a bike or scooter to school can you please make sure that once they arrive at the school gate they dismount and walk with their bike or scooter across the playground. Please store bikes in the bike racks or the Quad, NOT in the corridors as this is a health and safety risk. Thank you.



DINNER AND EARLY BIRDS PAYMENTS



Can you please make sure your child's dinner and Early Birds account are up date and any debts are cleared before the end of term. In addition can you ensure there is enough credit on your child's account, particularly children in year 6 who will be leaving us at the end of the school year. Thank you.

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL

Please may we remind families that dropping off and collecting children is the busiest time of the day. Please ensure that you park appropriately and not in the middle of the road, across the residents driveways/dropped kerbs, in disabled and especially not on the yellow or zig zag lines. Please also be respectful and polite to other road users, pedestrians and local residents. Please use the crossing to keep yourself safe.



greamraime

SWIMMING FOR YEAR 5 - SEPTEMBER



Children who will be in Year 5 in September will be having swimming lessons. Children will need a full swimming costume and a swimming hat. More details to follow in September.

END OF TERM DROP IN



Join us next Tuesday, 17th July 9-10am for end of term refreshments in the tech room. All welcome, pre schoolers too. Hope to see you there!



ATTENDANCE

The whole school attendance for last week:

93.81%

The classes with the best attendance were:

EYFS - Nursery AM 98%

KS1 - 2B 99.17%

KS2 - 3S 100% 6C 100%



